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	Year Group: Year One
Class teachers:

Mr Abbot (1M)
Miss Broome (1P)
Mrs Suter & Mrs Start (1S)

	Spring Term
2019


	
	Teaching Assistants:

Miss Easton, Mrs Minhinett & Mrs Fisher 

	‘Into the Wild’
This Term, Year One will be venturing ‘Into the Wild’ as we bring the outdoors to life! You may have heard about our ‘Wild Day’ on the first Wednesday back. The children encountered a letter from Andy asking them to go on a wild adventure with him to learn about a variety of animals. Next, they met cheeky monkeys which led to lots of problem solving activities. They finally ended the ‘Wild Day’ creating beautiful sunset backgrounds with silhouettes of wild animals that we will encounter during our learning this term…


	Your Support

Reading frequently at home is fundamental to supporting your child’s learning in school. During this crucial year we particularly ask you to read as often as possible with your child. Each morning, the children will have the opportunity to choose two books; one appropriate to their current reading level and one from our class library for you to share together. 
If you are able to come into school to hear children read both us and the children would be extremely grateful! Please speak to your child’s class teacher to organise a convenient time. Thank you! 



Note to Parents





PE Kit


The teachers would appreciate it if the children’s P.E kits could be left in school, labelled and in a clearly marked P.E bag. As we are in the colder months please could all children have a pair of black jogging bottoms labelled in P.E kits. The children can keep their P.E kits in school on their pegs and you are welcome to take them home for washing as it suits you. Please note that jewellery is limited to stud earrings and watches only. Due to health & safety, during PE they should be removed. 


Wellies


This term the children will need to have wellies on their pegs as we will be venturing outdoors regularly in all weather conditions. 


Missing Clothes


We often find that jumpers and coats go missing. We encourage the children to put them on their own pegs but it is extremely helpful to have the child’s name clearly visible in their clothes so that it can be passed on, if found elsewhere.





Homework





In Year One, reading daily forms the main part of the children’s homework. Reading is encouraged to help develop confidence, consolidate skills learnt in school and to develop children as independent readers who love to read. Please record your comments in your child’s Reading Record after you have listened to your child read. At the beginning of each half term a spelling list will be provided. Helping your child to learn to spell these words will support their learning in school each week. On a Friday, children will be provided with a Maths, English or Topic activity to complete at home. This will relate to what your child has learnt in school that week and will support their progress in this area. Homework will be collected in on the following Thursday. Thank you for all your help and support in advance. We look forward to seeing you throughout the coming year. If you have any questions, queries or concerns please pop and see us.














